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THE   

 

 

FOTOS AGM
Minutes of meeting held on 7th November 2022
Present: RD,CF,RF,VR,EW,LK,HC,CH,CI,CL, 
Apologies: AE,AS,CR
MEETING TOOK PLACE IN SCHOOL
Welcome 
RD welcomed everyone to meeting and reviewed minutes of last meeting. 

Events/ Fundraising 
Pie Peas and Bingo raised £566.05 Superb turnout and all enjoyed. 
Chair’s Report
LK thanked everyone for coming. Nothing else to report except how great the pie, pea and bingo event had gone. 
CH wanted it noting how well the DofE students did on the night volunteering.

CI to create a certificate of thanks to give them. 

It was mentioned that the FOTOS coffee morning went really well too and that we will need a bigger space than 6th form flat next time if numbers are similar.
Treasurer’s Report – HC:
HC shared current account and deposit account balances at time of AGM
Current - £2442.41
Deposit - £3291.99
There is £5734.50 available to spend
(SC has independently verified the accounts).

Monies yet to be deducted:

PTA membership of £125.00 to be taken Jan 2023 
HC shared that the Charity Commission Report has been completed as per requirements. It was discussed that there are 5 trustees (LK,VR,CH,HC BW) and asked if all present were happy for these 5 to continue. It was agreed that all were happy.

HC also told the meeting that we have to have a constitution which we have downloaded a template for from Parentkind. We can make any amendments as necessary so HC will  make some amendments and share the documents for review with the committee.  
CH asked if a letter has been sent to the Masons thanking them for £200 donation. It was confirmed this had happened.
Matters Arising

Election of Officers

The committee members nominated the following positions and they were seconded
Honorary president – Andrea English

Chair – Lynn Kipling

Vice Chair – Clive Hubery

Treasurer – Helen Crawford

Secretary – Rachael Dobinson

Vice Secretary – Clare Irvine

Events Coordinator – Vicky Ross

(Extra) Ordinary committee members – Rebecca Farrow, Chris Farrow, Elaine Williams, Christine Lock, Christine Ryman, Andrea Stout, Emily Stout, Katie Collins 
Funding Requests

RF submitted a funding request by letter which RD read out.  Requesting a contribution towards students Christmas reward trips this year. Prices of trips have been researched and even with asking for a voluntary contribution from parents RF is estimating a request of £3 per head. With 348 pupils this would amount to £1,044.  The request was discussed at length and all views were taken into account. A vote was taken on whether to allow the request. Request was granted.
A.O.B:  

Signatories on Enterprise bank account were discussed as it was thought there may some monies need releasing. RF to chase this up.
Next Meeting: 
Tuesday 10th January 2023 @ 4pm
Minutes typed up by C. Irvine
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